
Redwood City Señors Softball Club

Minutes for August 7, 2024 Board of Directors meeting


Meeting brought to order at 6:43 p.m.

The meeting was held in the Gold Room, at the Veterans Memorial Building

Board members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, William Picht, Deborah Coyne, Randy 
Gavron, Mike Lake and Ron Okada

Absent: Rick Bowlby

Guest: Sergio Ramirez


AGENDA ITEMS

1. Secretary’s report accepted

2. Treasurer’s report accepted. Discussion on CDs

3. Sergio brought up problems with the pitching screens we bought earlier in the year .  

The new ones have more plastic and are not holding up well.  Serg is trying to contact 
the seller, but has had no luck on a return call.  


4. Night League:  Play at Highlands has ended as of August 6.  Play should start at Hawes 
Park on August 12, if the park passes the renovation checklist.  Several members went 
to Hawes on August 8 to move the little league pitching mound from the center of the 
infield to space outside the field, per Eric Newby’s request. Eric also gave Sergio 
instruction on grooming the infield which received 2 tons of new rock/dirt.


5. Holiday Party will have its first meeting August 14 

6. One pitch tournament. The start time has changed to 8:00 a.m.  Last day to signup is 

August 23.  Teams will be picked on August 25.  Managers will receive teams on August 
27.  We are still in need of one National manager.  Anna will be in charge of the BBQ.  
Randy is in charge of  purchasing 3 coolers for the club. Deb is getting ice and water for 
the tournament. There will be a review and update of the rules by Pete, Deb and Ron or 
Randy. 


7. Discussion on a plaque for Ron Baughman.

8. The Post Office box has been renewed with a contact person change.


Meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m.

Next meeting September 4,2024

Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne



